
Parents and Friends 

Welcome back to another edition of the P&F newsletter. For all those 
frequent readers, you will notice that there was no update last week 
from the P&F team. Well the good news is we have our very own 
update!!!! 

With Mother’s Day coming up I would like to show my gratitude to all 
Mothers out there  

Roses are Red 

Violets are Blue 

All successful families work, 

Because you are the superglue!! 

 

Happy Mother’s Day !!! 

The P&F also got together Monday night (1st May) to discuss upcoming 
events and ideas to raise money for the school. We also had an 
amazing update on technology and what is being used and will be used 
within the school and it was truly amazing. I even asked if there was an 
adult’s class that can be run so I can keep up with the language the kids 
are using. 

One of our members Denise was invited along to the PRC - Parent 
Representative Council, now Denise is a pretty positive and happy 
person normally, however her excitement was barely being contained 
regarding the PRC update. It was an open forum and very relevant 
subject matter and I can’t wait to post the update in the next newsletter. 
I will also add in when the next meeting will be and what the topic will 
be.  

 

Get to know the team.. 
 
So we have a new face to the P&F in Nicole Anderson. Nicole is not 
only new to the P&F but new to the school being a young mum of one of 



the Kindies. For any parents sitting on the fence and not sure whether 
to come along and help out, please do. Everyone is welcome and use 
Nicole as an example first meeting attended and had some brilliant 
ideas. 
 
So why did you volunteer for the P&F? 
 
“to find out more about the school, the community and see how I can help out as 
this will be a big part of the next 6 years of our lives.” 
 
Welcome Nicole and thanks for taking the plunge. 
 

Event: Easter Egg Raffle 

Team Leader: Diana Watts  

When: completed 

 
As you will all be aware we had an amazing Easter egg raffle led by 
Diana, this was a huge success. Thank you Diana for all your hard 
work.  
Also a huge thank you to Rebecca, Nicky, Katie and Maria for their help 
packing the Easter bags, much appreciated 
 

 

Event: Mother’s Day stall  

Team Leader: Pauline Sultana 

 
Last request for helpers for the Mother’s day stall on Thursday 11th and 
Friday 12th May , both days start at 9am and if you can free any time 
please call Pauline on 0412663649.  

 
 



 
 
 

Upcoming events – details to follow  
 

Event: Sacred Heart Mass Morning tea  

Team Leader: Maria and Elissa  
When: Friday 23rd June  
 
More details to follow however this is an important mass with an 
amazing morning tea to follow. What a great opportunity for all parents 
and parishioners to grab a cuppa together as a school community. 
 

 
 
Event: Disco 
Theme: TBA 
When: Infants Thurs 29th June 

              Yrs. 3 & 4 Wed 28th June 
              Yrs. 5 & 6 Tues 27th June 
 
 
 
And last but not least my usual Dads Joke. Next edition I will adjust this 
section to include Dad Hacks so stayed tuned. 
 

People said I’d never get over my obsession with Phil Collins. 
But take a look at me now. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 


